
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of 
National City will hold a Public Hearing after the hour of 6:00 PM, Tuesday, 
February 1, 2022, online at https://www.nationalcityca.gov/webcast, to 
consider ESTABLISHING A RESIDENTIAL PARKING PERMIT DISTRICT 

“N” ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 300 BLOCK E. 27TH STREET AND ON 

BOTH SIDES OF “C” AVENUE, SOUTH OF 27TH STREET, PURSUANT 
TO CITY COUNCIL POLICY 710 ENTITLED RESIDENTIAL PERMIT 
PARKING PROGRAM AND SECTION 22507 OF THE CALIFORNIA 

VEHICLE CODE REGARDING DESIGNATION OF CERTAIN STREETS 
FOR PERMIT PARKING FOR RESIDENTS AND MERCHANTS. 

The full text of Policy Number 710 is available for viewing in the City 
Clerk's Office during normal business hours. 

Anyone interested in this matter may appear at the above time and 
place and be heard. If you challenge the nature of the proposed action in 
court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone else 
raised  at  the  public  hearing  described  in  this  notice,  or  in  written 
correspondence delivered to the undersigned, or to the City Council at, or 
prior to, the public hearing. 

 
Luz Molina, City Clerk 

https://www.nationalcityca.gov/webcast

